
 
Regular Meeting April 17, 2018 

Meeting held at Bertel’s, called to order by President Mark Anderson at 7:00 p.m.  

 
1. Okotoks Birdhouse Project 

Dave Osmars can no longer continue running this project and we need a new 
volunteer to coordinate with the town of Okotoks to install the bird houses in the 
town. Glen volunteered to host a few club members at his house on Wednesday 
April 25 at 6pm to build the birdhouses. Mark to ask the Okotoks Air Ranch if we 
can put birdboxes on their fence. 

 
2. Garage Sale 

The Garage Sale will be held on Saturday May 20 from 9am to 4pm to coincide 
with Town Garage Sale Day. Frank agreed to host the garage sale at his house 
(49 Downey Road). Donations will be required as this is a major fundraiser for 
our club. We need volunteers to help setup and price items on the Friday 
May 19. Please bring garage sale items to the next meeting or drop them off at 
Frank’s in May. 

 
3. Member Contact List 

We will circulate a list of member’s name and phone number to facilitate easier 
communication between members and encourage participating in fishing and 
hunting trips. Look for an Email from Mark to opt out if you don’t want to be 
included on the list. 

 
4. Nest Camera 

There is an unused ODFGA CCTV camera setup at Good Shepard school. 
Patrick will approach his daughter to set it up at her house to observe a bird 
nest. Are any other members interested in observing a nest with the camera? 

 
5. Online ODFGA Membership Sales 

Mark built a test page for online membership purchases through Paypal on the 
website. Mark will test it and pursue with Siegfried. 

 



6. AFGA Horn Measuring Training 
Calgary Fish and Game will be hosting a  “Learn to Score “ weekend May 5 and 
6th. The cost is $50. Contact them through their web site. 
http://calgaryfishandgame.com/memberships.html#!/Horn-Scoring-Education-
Course/p/102853268/category=0  
 

7. Family AFGA Member Insurance 
Mark will explore whether our membership insurance covers all family members 
when a family membership is purchased. 
  

8. Big Game and Fishing Awards 
Matt received the Fishing Trophy for a walleye over 6 pounds. 
Darren had a very successful Big Game season with his bow. He harvested a 
4X4 Bull Elk, a 140 White Tail Deer, a 140 Mule deer buck and 2 does. He 
shares his bounty with family, friends and other people who benefit from the 
meat. 
 

9. Walleye draws  
Remember to submit your walleye draws by need to be in by April 26th. Looks 
like a few are off to Lake Newel. 
 

10. Our next meeting will be held May15 at 7PM at Frank’s house. 
 
 


